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New Family Access Mandatory 

 
 
 

Use of New Family Access will be mandatory with the June 2014 
Release. 
 

As announced in the Skyward Transitions newsletter, our Family Access product has 

been experiencing on-going enhancements during this school year.  In addition to 

providing a more social media-style interface for communications, improvements 

have been made in security, display of information, and scheduling. 

 

During the 2013-2014 school year, we have allowed districts to “turn on” access to 

the new features yet still allow guardians/students to revert to the original 

version.  With the June 2014 Release, only new Family Access will be available.  We 

urge districts to turn on the option to redirect guardians and students to the new 

version in advance of the June release.   

 

A YouTube video is available that displays some of the new features.  It can be found 

here: Skyward Family Access 2.0. 

http://www.imakenews.com/eletra/go.cfm?z=skyward%2C640526%2CbjpgTslR%2C6538133%2Cbmgjy7V

